
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Stresses the Need to Provide Services to the Citizens
of Babil and to Promote the Services in the Province

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, stressed the need to

provide services to the citizens of Babil and promote the province’s services so as to suit the

city’s value and rich history, insisting on the importance of joining efforts for the service

of Iraqi citizens.

This came during His Eminence’s meeting with the Babil Provincial Council Chairman, Mr. Raad Al

Jabouri, in his office in Baghdad, on Monday, 2/9/2013.

From his part, Al Jabouri explained that his visit to Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim was aimed to inform

him about the plans established to promote Babil’s service, security and economic situation and

to take His Eminence’s advice for treating the security violations occurring in the province,

affirming that they are valuable advices that could solve the problems of the province.


